
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
8 October 2024 

 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

 
Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Reply to clarification sought on news item  
 
Ref: “Vodafone Idea Limited” (IDEA/532822) 
 

This has reference to clarification sought about the recent news item which appeared 

on “www.moneycontrol.com” 7 October 2024, captioned "DoT issues notice to 

Vodafone Idea for non-submission of Bank Guarantees.” 

 

In this regard, we would like to submit that the Company has made detailed 

representations to the DoT and continues to be engaged with DOT for removal of the 

bank guarantee requirements for spectrum acquired before 2022. This is also an 

industry ask.  As and when a final decision is taken by the DoT, the Company will 

make the necessary disclosures as required by law.  

 

The above is for your information and dissemination. 

 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours truly, 
For Vodafone Idea Limited 
 
 
 
Pankaj Kapdeo 
Company Secretary 
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